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We are committed to providing excellent city services that enhance the quality of life for the Lawrence Community 

March 30, 2009 

Kris Adair, Treasurer 
Lawrence Freenet Project 
P.O. Box 3532 
4105 W 6th St. 
Lawrence, KS 66046 
 
RE: DR-3-20-09, Lawrence Freenet Downtown 
 
Dear Ms. Adair:     

 
The Lawrence Historic Resources Commission (HRC) at their meeting on March 26, 2009 approved the above-
referenced request.  The approval was based upon a determination that the proposed project “would not 
encroach upon, damage or destroy any historic property or the environs” with the following conditions: 
 

1. This recommendation is given with the understanding that the City Commission must approve any 
associated permits, licenses or agreements.  Approval of this request by staff or the HRC does not 
guarantee the City Commission will approve the associated permits, licenses or agreements. 

2. This approval is only for the ten units and the precise location identified in the map supplied by the 
applicant. 

3. The units should be painted the color of the pole onto which they are attached to make them less 
noticeable. 

4. The units will be located as close as possible to the main vertical pole. 
5. The applicant will continue to evaluate new equipment that may be less intrusive into the 

Downtown Historic District.    
6. Any changes to the approved project will be submitted to the Historic Resources 

Commission prior to the commencement of any related work.   
 
When all of the conditions have been met, a release memo will be sent to the Development Services. Should your plans 
change from the approved set of drawings you must notify the Planning Office prior to beginning construction on that 
portion of the project.  

 
On behalf of the City of Lawrence and the Historic Resources Commission, I would like to thank you for your 
cooperation.  If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me (832-3151).   
 

Sincerely, 

 
Lynne Braddock Zollner 
Historic Resources Administrator 
 


